
 

 

May 12, 2020  

As the Member of Parliament for Portage-Lisgar and Conservative House Leader, I 

would like to extend my warmest greetings on this, the 28th year since Falun Dafa’s 

introduction. 

Falun Dafa values truthfulness, harmony, compassion and tolerance. These values 

enrich our world, especially during these unprecedented times. 

While celebrations to mark this occasion will be different this year, I know that Falun 

Dafa’s importance and value will certainly be highlighted and celebrated. 

On behalf of all residents of Portage-Lisgar, I hope that your celebrations are filled with 

peace and joy, as you mark this very special occasion. 

Sincerely, 

 

Hon. Candice Bergen, PC, 
Conservative House Leader, 
MP for Portage-Lisgar 
 

Hon. Candice Bergen, P.C. 

Member of Parliament for Portage-Lisgar 


